
 
 

 

 

 

TO: All TIA ACC 2016 Wildwood Championship Directors & Parents 

FROM: Tournament Indoor Association/National Judges Association 

DATE: April 1, 2016 

 

YOUR COOPERATION AND SUPPORT IS REQUESTED! 

 

 Our annual championship memories, and future program books, depend on your assistance 

with a small courtesy – your cooperation with our professional photographer Jolesch. 

 

Jolesch is partnered with Tournament to provide a professional quality photograph of your 

students following their final performance of the 2016 Tournament season. Our expectation is 

to allow the professionals to create a photograph worthy of publication and use for our future 

programs – and for your use throughout your schools and homes. 

 

Parents and fans who push into and crowd the reserved photo area disrupt this process and 

cause delays and interference with the function of the photographers creating a memory for 

both you and your student. This interference must stop. 

 

We ask that all extras – parents, fans, families - remain out of the photo area and staff members 

display courtesy and refrain from taking pictures within this area. Wildwood has numerous 

photo locations on the boardwalk, beach and the famous Wildwood sign available for your own 

personal posed pictures. Please allow the professionals from Jolesch use their space provided in 

the hall for their business. 

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and support to provide Jolesch the opportunity 

to complete their business without interference. 

 
 
 
 
 

TOURNAMENT – Bringing Performing Arts to Life 
Tournament provides performance opportunities for competitive ensembles throughout the year in 
a positive and educational environment. 

 


